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TO	WHOM	IT	MAY	CONCERN:	
	
Dance	Academy	Season	School	took	place	in	Sotogrande,	Spain	from	25th	July	‐	9th	August	2010.			
More	than	thirty	students	and	teachers	from	Dance	Academy	Russia,	St.	Petersburg,	came	to	
Spain	to	train	for	two	weeks	at	DanceWorks	Studios	in	Sotogrande.	That	was	an	exciting	and	
unique	opportunity	to	work	with	new	teachers,	and	experience	alternative	methods,	techniques	
and	styles.		
The	classes	on	the	schedule	included:	Jazz‐Funk,	Contemporary,	Ballet,	Modern,	Jazz,	Pilates.	All	
classes	had	Advanced	and	Beginners	groups.		
	
It	was	a	real	pleasure	to	meet	and	work	with	the	students	of	Dance	Academy.	The	enthusiasm	
and	passion	of	the	directors	of	Dance	Academy,	in	their	pursuit	of	International	cooperation	and	
exchange	experiences	for	their	students	is	inspired,	and	we	at	DanceWorks	were	greatly	
privileged	to	be	chosen	as	their	first	exchange	venue,	it	was	a	wonderful	experience.	
We	hope	to	work	together	again	in	the	future,	and	wish	them	every	success	with	the	on‐going	
development	of	the	Academy.	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	

	
	
	
Jacqui	Morgan	
Principal		
ARAD,	LIDTA.	


